
All,  
 
I am a concerned parent of young children. I strongly oppose HB 3063 which would 
take away non-medical exemptions from Oregon parents. While I do believe in some 
vaccination, it should be the parents right to choose which vaccines and the 
schedule they are given.  
 
Please do NOT support this bill by taking away parental rights and medical 
freedom.  
 
Respectfully,  
Denise Fritz  
Portland, Oregon   
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